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Product Change Notification––PCN# PCN001072 

September 20, 2024 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We would like to inform you that Moxa has made changes to the EDS-600 Series and CM-600 Module 

Series. These changes are implemented by running change from January 15, 2024. Please review the 

details below to determine how these changes will affect your products and/or operations. 

 

What will change? 

Because the system-to-module connector is being phased out, we will replace it to ensure continued 

functionality and longevity of our products in the EDS-600 Series and CM-600 Module Series  

1. This design change does not affect the certifications of the EDS-600 Series and CM-600 module 

Series.  

2. There are no other changes in the EDS-600 Series and CM-600 Module Series regarding form, fit, or 

functionalities. 

3. The older versions of the EDS-600 Series and CM-600 Module Series are compatible with the newer 

versions of the EDS-600 Series and CM-600 Module Series. 

 

Which products will be affected? 

Product Name Current Version New Version 

EDS-619 (CV-CT) V1.3.0 V1.3.1 

CM-600-4TX (CV-CT) V1.1.0 V1.1.1 

CM-600-4MSC (CV-CT) V1.1.0 V1.1.1 

 

When will the new versions be available? 

We have performed a running change to phase in EDS-600 Series and CM-600 Module Series from 

January 15, 2024. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Grace Lin at graceyc.lin@moxa.com, or contact your 

regional sales representative. 

https://moxa-my.sharepoint.com/personal/graceyc_lin_moxa_com/Documents/GraceYC/01.%20Product/01.%20Switch/02.%20Modular%20Siwth/EDS-600/AAP_ERNI%20ERmet%20料件%20EOL/PCN/graceyc.lin@moxa.com

